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Making remembrance poppies at The Old Downs Residential Care
Home

Last week at The Old Downs Residential Care Home on Friday 4 November, some of our residents joined in for arts and

crafts in preparation of Remembrance Day.

We laminated red, green and black paper and made beautiful poppies which we decorated the Home with.

Page: 1



The Old Downs
Care Home

Page: 2



